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To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Peter/Victor 

Henrik Nazarian [hnazarian@danddengineeringinc.com] 
8/26/2019 9:35:56 AM 
Victor Nunez [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=260df844f59a424898699bbdff58a9fb-Victor Nunez]; Peter Puglese 
[/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =a0aa41c64afa4flb9f 4a6b87 cf610752-Peter Pug Iese] 
Louis Atwell [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=426f25fc3ed241e89930f3d92517e5b6-Louis Atwell]; Boris Tantchev 
[btantchev@danddengineeringinc.com] 
RE: IBEC Draft Traffic Mitigation Measures Update 1 

Can you please let me know when you have few minutes to talk. 
I can stop by anytime today and meet you over the counter. 
We have an exhibit showing all the intersections in question and just would like to clarify few items following up our call 
last Monday. 

Thank you 

D & D ENGINEERING, INC. 
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President 
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Inglewood, CA 90301 
424-351-6800 (office) ext. 100 
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